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If 18 year olds can go to war, fight for our country, and vote, then there is no reason 

they should not be able to possess a firearm.  It's time to look at the causes of gun 

violence, and work on the mental issues, not the weapon.  This will not fix anything, 

only punish law abiding 18 year old young adults.  More bad policies for Oregon. 


